TMHS PAC Meeting Minutes, Feb. 28th, 2011 T

Attendees

Vice‘PrincipaI Osborne, Diane Dunlevy, Maura Rauseo, Linda Poli, Kathy Benvenuto, Loretta Ryan, Paula
Fairweather and Lisa Kuegler, Marie Loschiavo, Donna Welch, Cathy Burgoyne ‘

Introductions

Co-chair Diane Dunlevy and Maura Rauseo opened the meeting at 7:10 P.M..

Minutes

Jan. 31st minutes were presented and approved.

Treasurer’s Report

Treasurer’s report was presented. Approximately $4,500 of unallocated funds left.

Principal’s Report

Topping off ceremony is currently being planned in May of 2011. The highest piece of steel will be signed by
whoever is at the ceremony and then inserted into the building. Professional development day which is in
response to intervention will be help for teachers to help identify struggling learners.

A College fair will be held the half day before spring vacation, April 15", 8:15 AM — 9:45 AM for the junior class.

Enrichment

Enrichment program is concluded this year.

Scholarship

Diane will set date for group to meet to be determined. It was discussed and reconfirmed that the
scholarship money will be distributed at the time of the scholarship award.

Teacher Request

Subscription for art magazines was requested. A total of $422.24 was requested for magazine
subscriptions.
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Applefest

Discussion took place about purchasing re-usable totes to sell at the Applefest fair. This was tried in

the past with a student group but it was not popular. It was suggested that the totes are more popular:
today. More research will be done prior to making a decision on selling totes. If totes were sold, it was
suggested that sales should be by the door and by the gym.

Trivia Night

All 33 trivia night tables are paid for. Paula Fairweather will follow up on trophy. Trivia Night help will
be coordinated by Maura Rauseo. Raffles will be coordinated by Diane Dunlevy.

New Business

Discussion took place on giving money to the future current senior class or purchasing a smart board.
Discussion was tabled until revenue from Trivia Night and information on senior class finances is

obtained.
Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 P.M..

Next meeting is scheduled for March 28th, 2011, 7 PM in the TMHS guidance office.
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